
State Recipient City Amount
Alaska Angoon Community Association Angoon $900,000
 Craig Tribal Association Craig $900,000
 Qawalangin Tribe of Unalaska Unalaska $392,914
California Manzanita Band of Diegueno Indians Boulevard $900,000
 Pala Band of Mission Indians Pala $900,000
 Tule River Indian Housing Authority Porterville $900,000
Montana Fort Peck Housing Authority Poplar $1,500,000
Nebraska Winnebago Tribe of Nebraska Winnebago $900,000
Oklahoma Ponca Tribe Ponca $900,000
Oregon Warm Springs Housing Authority Warm Springs $900,000
Washington Confederated Tribes of the Chehalis Reservation Oakville $757,278

$9,850,192

PIH Awards More Than $9 Million to Native American Tribes to Support COVID-19 Recovery Efforts

Last week, PIH awarded $9 million to Tribes across the Nation as part of the Indian Community Development Block Grant 
(ICDBG) Imminent Threat program, which provides funding to help address problems that pose an imminent threat to public 
health or safety of Tribal residents. This funding will specifically be used to help Tribes prevent, prepare for, and respond to 
COVID-19. Last week’s awards represent the second round of $100 million of funding that will be provided to Tribes under 
this program. 


